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NOTICE ON THE RENEWABLE ENERGY SECTOR  

FOURTH CALL FOR APPLICATIONS NO. 04/2022 FROM THE IPARD II PROGRAM 

 

The Managing Authority in the Ministry of Agriculture and Rural Development and the Agency 

for Agricultural and Rural Development announces the change of the Guideline for Applicants, 

under the IPARD II Program, from the Instrument for Pre-Accession Assistance (IPA) for Rural 

Development (IPARD), as follow:  

1. Based on Law No.|7/2017 "On promoting the use of energy from renewable sources", for 

renewable energy plants for the sale of energy in the network and / or with a capacity of 

over 500 kW are financially supported by the Ministry of Infrastructure and Energy and 

will not be eligible under the fourth call for application of the IPARD II Program.  

2. The decision for the change is announced before the deadline for the call for application 

and is published in:  

In the Official journal of the Republic of Albania, and on the website of the Agency for 

Agricultural and Rural Development, as well as on the website of the Ministry of 

Agriculture and Rural Development.  


